Livermore High School Bulletin for Thursday, November 16, 2023
School News 
Movie Night Fundraiser for Class of 2026 The class of 2026 is hosting the second annual movie night on November 17th on the football field. Gates open at 7pm, and the movie starts at 7:30 and ends at 9:30. Free entry but bring cash for food and drinks. See you there!  

LHS Dance Team Support the LHS Dance Team and order a "In My Cowboy Era" crew neck sweater. This is a limited sale and will end on November 17th. Sweaters will be distributed before winter break. This would be a great holiday gift. All purchases are non exchangeable and non refundable.  

Safe & Sober Grad Night Join us at Hazy BBQ on Monday, November 20th to help raise money for Safe & Sober Grad Night!  

Livermore Youth Research Group Hi Cowboys! If you are interested in learning about scientific research, pursuing your own research projects and passions, and writing your own research paper, join the Livermore Youth Research Group. Being a part of the group introduces you to scientific research, opportunities to get published and present your work, and meet like-minded students. We meet every Thursday at lunch in Room S-11. Contact Mrs. Johnston for any questions. See you there!  

Boys Volleyball "If you are interested in playing Volleyball, come to an informational meeting Friday December 1st in S-6 at lunch. We will be going over requirements, the schedule and you'll be able to meet many of the returning players. If you want some free reps, open gyms have already started and dates and times can be found on the school website, in the Boys Volleyball page. All players are welcome."  

Panda Express Dine Out Come support the Class of 2027 at Panda Express, 4223 First Street on Wednesday, November 22, between 3:30pm-7:30pm!  
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          Always Stay Humble and Kind
